
 

 

1. Still Thirsty 

We love having new people.  If you are new, please fill in the 
connect card. We would love to get to know you. If you are a 
regular, we would love to hear your prayer points, questions, 
or feedback through the connect card. 

Announcements 

Meeting Jesus course 
The Meeting Jesus course will be on the 4 Monday’s of June. 
Invite people to come and meet Jesus in the Bible. Speak to 
Tim for more info. 

Subcontinental lunch 
Please plan to stay for a delicious subcontinental lunch on 
Sunday 11 June!  

Giving to 
Auburn Anglican 
In cash: 
Place your gift in the black box at 
the back of church 

By direct debit: 
Account name:  
St Philips Anglican Church Auburn 
BSB: 032 326 
Account number: 221299 

Contacting 
Auburn Anglican 
Tim Cocks, Pastor 
tim@auburnanglican.org 

Hugh Jonas, Assistant Pastor 
hugh@auburnanglican.org 

Ben George, Assistant Pastor 
ben@auburnanglican.org 

www.auburnanglican.org

Sunday May 14, 10am: 
The LORD, the Ultimate 

Protector

http://www.auburnanglican.org
http://www.auburnanglican.org


“The LORD, the Ultimate Protector” 
Psalm 48; Revelation 19:1-5The reality: God is protector (1-8) 

  

  

a. Zion is spiritually lofty 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

b. God is the LORD of Victories 
 

 
Response to reality: praise and proclaim God (9-14) 

 
 
 

a. Meditate on God’s love and judgements - which 
lead to praise 
 
 

 
 
 

b. Tell the next generation  
 
 


